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· FETA is currently working with ACRIB to produce a national registration scheme for the safe handling of refrigerants.  There are various voluntary schemes and the Government approached ACRIB to draft a mandatory scheme.  

· Working with FETA and other interested organisations, ACRIB has submitted its “options report” to DEFRA and ACRIB and FETA await their response.

· It is a requirement of EC regulation 2037 (ozone-depleting substances) that a mandatory scheme operates in the UK and other member states.

· The minimum standard being proposed is the City & Guilds scheme 2078 for Handling Refrigerants

· This vocational award – developed in conjunction with the Air Conditioning and Refrigeration Industry Board (ACRIB) – covers the charging and recovering of refrigerants (there is a separate assessment for ammonia).

· The HEVAC Air Conditioning Group are of the view that companies should embrace the existing voluntary ACRIB scheme now, so that companies are prepared when the mandatory scheme comes in.  This would help to avoid bottle-necks in training and registration when the mandatory scheme starts.

· The City & Guilds scheme is titled Handling Refrigerants; Scheme number: 2078; Vocational Level 1

· From the City & Guilds web site (www.city-and-guilds.co.uk) you can enter your post code and find the nearest assessment centre offering this qualification, along with the distance from your address.
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